

## Welcome to the DME Newsletter!

For the week of May 12 - May 23, 2025

## Congratulations!

Dear Interns,

The 2024-25 DME program year has officially come to a close! Congratulations on an impactful internship experience, and thank you for your hard work. Many of you expressed interest in continuing the service for the military community. For those who would like to transition to a Volunteer role with the VA, please take a moment to fill out the following Google form:

Complete the Form



## **Virtual Intern Awards**

t's take a moment to celebrate the Virtual Student Federal Service complishments. If you missed the Virtual Intern Awards Ceremony, here is a deo link to the online event.

Watch More



#### Professional Tips

Struggling with multitasking and procrastination? Do not worry, we know how to improve your time management skills. Here are some strategies to get you started. Have any other tips? Sent them in the #daily-tips channel!

Read More



## **Intern Story**

From journalism to government. This week, we are featuring one of our intern's experiences with the VA and their professional journey. Want to find out more about our colleague from the Newsletter team? Access the link:

Read More

# **Intern Story**

rom journalism to government. This week, we are featuring one of our intern's xperiences with the VA and their professional journey. Want to find out more bout our colleague from the Newsletter team? Access the link:

Read More

That's it for this week. Sign up to the Veterans Affairs Newsletter here:

VA Newsletter

Did we miss anything? Concerns or questions? General feedback?

Contact the Newsletter Team:

Daniella Molina

Ecaterina Sura

**Asheley Wang** 

Phillip Nguyen

View email in browser

update your preferences or unsubscribe